
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Hiltingbury Highlights 
Issue 33 

16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We had the most fantastic afternoon on Monday with so many Parents and Carers volunteering their time to 

share with the children an insight into their jobs. The children were really engaged and excited into the many 

opportunities that are open to them in the future. It was also really helpful in making links for how our school 

learning values are applied in the wider world as well as being important in school. Thank you to everyone who 

gave up their time to inspire our children and thank you to Miss Chambers for all of the planning behind the 

scenes that we only fully appreciate on the day! Another successful careers afternoon was had by all. We hope 

- if we can convince Miss Chambers - the same time next year!  

It is always a good feeling when we are able to support the local community and today everyone has done that 

by bringing in toiletries and making donations to the charity ‘Baby Necessities’. The charity have come to 

collect everything and were so grateful. Your donations really will make such a difference to so many families.  

I am sure you will join me in wishing Hugo, our beloved school therapy dog, a 

 

We can’t believe it is his birthday on Sunday! As I shared last week, our school talent show will be the 

opportunity for a celebration with everyone on Monday 17th July. He is having a smaller party at home with 

Miss Batten and Mrs Batten this weekend too.  

We hope you all enjoy a special superhero weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

Zoe Loosemore    

 

    

          

 

Message from Miss Loosemore 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Highlights 

Year 3 

Link to our weekly Highlights & Gallery 

Year 4 

Link to our weekly Highlights & Gallery 

Year 5  

Link to our weekly Highlights & Gallery 

 

Year 6  

Link to our weekly Highlights & Gallery 

 
 

 
This week the children have experienced our 'careers afternoon', and heard about a range of different 
careers.  Thank you to our inspiring parents who gave their time to be part of this!  It is fascinating to 
think of what seeds could have been planted during times like this, as children expand their 
understanding of future possibilities.  
 
Please take some time to talk to your child about their memories of this day, and what they have 
discovered.   
 
Also it is a good opportunity to talk to your child about your own job path in your life, or those of other 
family members and friends.  It is valuable for young people to know that plans often change and evolve, 
and there are so many different paths and opportunities out there.  
 
Talk to your child about their hopes and dreams for the future and also your own. 
 

Highlight Well-being 

 

Baby Necessities  

Thank you to everyone for your generous donations! 

 

We had a huge amount of toiletries donated as well as over 

£300 collected in online and cash donations. 

Your generosity will go a huge way to help families in need of 

support! 

 

 

https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=24&gcatid=14
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=25&gcatid=15
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=26&gcatid=16
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=27&gcatid=13


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We need your help for us to win £1,000 

of National Book Tokens for our school library! 
 
We would love the chance to win £1,000 National Book Tokens to spend on new books in our 
school library to inspire the children to read for pleasure, please enter this competition to help us win! 
 
 
 
 

Teachers, school staff and parents can all enter – the more nominations our school receives, the 
higher the chances of winning – so please spread the word. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please nominate our school by completing the quick and easy form, and if yours is one of the five 
winning entries, you’ll also win a £100 National Book Token for yourself!   
 
Please use the link and scroll down the page to complete the form, it takes less than 1 minute!. 
Just enter the competition online, : WIN £1,000/€1,000 for your school's library! Closing date 31st 
July. 
 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=nominate-your-school&utm_campaign=20230606_schools#nominate-your-school-title


 

 

 

Hiltingbury PTA Newsletter 

SO MANY GREAT THINGS COMING UP FOR THE CHILDREN! 

The PTA have received lots of funding requests recently so we can now share that we have the following exciting things have 

been or will be purchased for the children to enjoy: 

Learning Sheds (Infants) 

Diversity Books (Infants) 

Theatre Workshops (Infants) 

Event Speakers (both) 

Buddy Bench (Juniors) 

Gardening Equipment (Juniors) 

Forest School furniture and equipment (Juniors) 

Leavers T-Shirts (Year 2 and Year 6) 

Some fantastic resources, experiences and mementos for the children which we’re sure they will love and we hope you agree! 

Thank you all for such incredible fund raising this year! 

In Summary, here’s what’s coming up next! Get those dates in the calendar and tickets bought! 

 

Important Dates 

Event Date  

FREE LEAVERS TSHIRTS (Y2 & Y6) ORDER BY 23rd JUNE 

Tea Towels Sales end 23rd June 

Summer Fayre 8th July 

Uniform Sales 12th July New Year R meeting 

Non-Uniform for Rainbow Raffle  13th July 

Summer Colour Fun 21st July 

Leavers T-Shirts - Since our year 2s and 6s have had a tough ride getting through school during Covid years we thought they 

deserved an extra special treat to remember their school by. We are pleased to let you know we are funding a commemorative t-

shirt for each child - for them to treasure, or get signed by all their friends and then frame on the wall forever! Order the right size 

HERE! 

2022-23 Year Group Tea Towels Every year the children draw themselves for our Hiltingbury Tea Towels, their whole year group’s 

drawings are put together onto a teatowel for you to savour, or clean up with! These are now live on our website to order!  

 

Uniform - We have plenty of stock available to order online, which you can then collect from school, or please drop off any branded 

uniform that is in good condition - we will be selling uniform to new school parents ahead of September so the more stock we have, 

the better, at this time of year! 

 

SUMMER FAYRE UPDATE - ON SALE NOW: 

Tickets   |  Games Passports  |  Hot Dots - save by pre-ordering!  |  Wonka Bars - win big prizes!    

As ever, we still need help! Volunteers please register your interest to help on this form 

 

Buy all tickets, uniform and more on our website: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta 

 

 Website for orders and info:  https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/ 

Private Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/hspta 
Contact the team:    info.hspta@gmail.com 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=65042
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/index.cfm?event=products#.ZCaj5nbMI7c
https://forms.gle/FTVkraQMSoXjyH1cA
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/hspta
mailto:info.hspta@gmail.com


 

 

Online Safety Advice 


